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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/19/01774 & W/19/01816 - Priors 
Gardens and Monks Close, Dock 
Lane, Bredon. Alterations and 
improvements to vehicular entrance 
to Priors Gardens and Monks Close 
and rebuilding of wall. PC has no 
objections - subject to conservation 
officer. 
 
W/19/01472 - Greenhayes, Farm 
Lane, Westmancote. Single 
replacement window. PC has no 
objections. 
 

 Date of Next Meeting:  

Monday 14
th
 October 

takes place in Bredon  

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Community Legacy Grant 

Smartwater Signs 

The Parish Council submitted an expression of interest (stage one application) for a Wychavon Community Legacy 
Grant.  The application was based on providing better connectivity between the Parish villages, without the need to utilise 
motor transport.  Our application has been successful in progressing through to stage 2, so the Council are now in the 
process of preparing the full application.   

As part of stage 2, the Council will be engaging with Parishioners to seek their thoughts on the project, to assess the level 
of need and support.  The Parish Council invites Parishioners to make recommendations and show their support for this 
project to the Parish Council, so these can be accounted for in the stage 2 submission to the District Council.  

Police Report 

There were 4 incidents to report for July and August: 

 A push bike was reported as stolen from a property on Dock Lane. 

 An outboard motor was reported as stolen from the marina on Dock Lane. 

 A report from a third party that a van had a window broken in Blenheim Drive.  It 

has not been confirmed if anything was stolen from within 

 A burglary at a property in Queensmead which took place at around 

10:30a.m.  A male walked into the property through an unlocked rear door. 

The latest Defibrillator has been installed in the Cross Keys Pub, Bredon’s Hardwick. 

Defibrillator - Bredon’s Hardwick 

You may have noticed we have been installing the new Smartwater signage on the 
main entrances to all the villages in our Parish, and other locations. Hopefully, this 
will make burglars think twice about stealing from our Parish, as they know lots of 
the items will be marked and traceable by the police. If you haven’t got a FREE 
Smartwater kit yet, please contact the Clerk. 

Natural Networks Project 

The Parish Council has successfully applied for a grant from the European Regional Development Fund, delivered in 
partnership with Worcestershire County Council and Worcestershire Wildlife Trust. We are currently seeking more funds, 
but look for temporary signs going up at Glebe Field and the wooded corner of the playing field, with the stream. 

Some of the initial project work will commence in these areas, with help from the school, BCPR, and other local 
organisations. Please respect any areas where planting has taken place, or construction started. 

Due to maternity leave, the team is reduced to only PCSO Julie Pardoe and PC Daren Riley in the area at present. 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk



